Emails to Heaven and Finley’s Wish

Finley Semelbauer
Date: March 02, 2021

To: Animal Friends

Hello,

I am pleased to inform you that the adoption fee for Rory has been paid for by the “Finley’s
Wish” program:

Enclosed please find a check in the amount of $50.00 made out to Animal Friends.

This sponsorship was made possible through the Finley’s Wish program and my non-profit,
Emails to Heaven, Inc.

Please check out my website www.emailstoheaven.org for more information about my non-
profit, the story of Finley and how this program was created in her memory.

Sincerely,
Cheryl Bertolino
President and Founder

Emails to Heaven, Inc.

Emails to Heaven, Inc. PO Box 204 Cecil PA 15321




